
Membership/Welfare Report 2010/11

The financial year for 2010/11 sees us with a membership of 68. As you know by now we are 
snail mailing the newsletter which has been a success and will continue to be snail mailed.

For members that have not paired membership for this financial year 2011/12 you will receive 
a red dot on your newsletter. It would be appreciated if you have a change in your details to 
please advise me so I can update and that way you will not miss out on what is happening

On the Welfare side of things we have had 2 Vales this year one was a long standing member 
who passed away in February the other one was the wife of another long standing member 
condolences were sent to the families 

If you know of any one that is unwell in hospital could you please let me know so we may be 
able to assist in some way. I can be contacted on 02 62412358  or  0430 125195 and
Bamberg01@bigpond.com 

Thank you,

Christina Luff

Membership/Welfare Officer
 


